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From: Mackersie, Clare <REDACTED> 
 
Sent: 11 April 2022 13:02 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Blackhall Community Trust 
Importance: High 
 
To Whom it Concerns,  
 
I’d like to register my support of the request by the Blackhall Community Trust to take ownership of 
the land and building indicated by the redline boundary plan.  
 
Blackhall is lacking in a suitably sized building to accommodate the number of pre school children 
that are in the area. As a result we have to send children to local private nurseries which then has a 
direct impact on their integration into Blackhall Primary School when they start not knowing other 
children and adapting to a change in circumstance. The current building is unfit for the needs and 
merits investment to develop.  
 
The area of the park that would be maintained post the development is still a significant asset to the 
community.  
 
Clare & Neil Mackersie 
REDACTED 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Clare.  
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